
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  January 27, 2020 
  
To:  All clergy, religious, parish secretaries, youth ministers and schools 
 
From:  Father Tri John-Bosco Nguyen, Director, Office of Vocations 
 
Re: Men’s Discernment Mass schedule 

           
 
We will continue our discernment Masses in 2020. Please see the two-sided 
flyer enclosed. We ask you to add the flyer to your website or Facebook pages 
and include the information in your parish bulletins. 
 
Trying to decide where God is calling you? If so, join us for the discernment 
Masses, which are held at many locations throughout the archdiocese. Please 
go to CalledbyChrist.com/events for more information. This is for men who are 
high school seniors and older.   
 
If you need additional information, please call the Office of Vocations at 404-
920-7460. 
 
If you have any questions, you can email Sally Scardasis at 
sscardasis@archatl.com or me at tnguyen2@archatl.com. 
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